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HOUSING AND COMMUNITY NEEDS SURVEY 
 
DATE:  March 1, 2020  
CONTACT:  Consuelo Arguilles, carguilles@mountprospect.org 
PHONE: 847-818-5328 
 
The Village of Mount Prospect is conducting a survey to gather feedback regarding Mount 
Prospect’s housing and community development needs.  Based on your input, the Village will 
identify the needs of residents to help determine how the Village will allocate federal Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding over the next five years.  
 
The Village of Mount Prospect receives approximately $250,000 in CDBG funds each year for 
housing and community development projects to assist low and moderate-income residents. 
CDBG funds are federal funds provided by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD). The Village wants your input in how Mount Prospect uses CDBG funds.  
Please assist us by completing a survey, available at 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BQ2DRSM.   
 

The survey results will be utilized to guide the use of Community CDBG funding.  For more 
information, please visit https://www.mountprospect.org/departments/community-
development/housing-programs/community-development-block-grant-cdbg.  If a computer or 
assistance is needed to complete this survey, please come to the Department of Community 
Development, located in Village Hall, 50 S. Emerson Street, Mount  Prospect, IL 60056. Assistance 
is available between 8:30 am and 5pm, Monday through Friday. Village Hall is accessible to 
persons with disabilities. If any other assistance is needed with completing the survey, please 
contact Consuelo Arguilles at (847) 818-5328, or at carguilles@mountprospect.org. 
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